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ORDINARY MEETING
 MINUTES – July 25, 2014
 Gresford School Library

Meeting opened: 10.05am
Attendance:  Ange Kelehear (president), Julie Hartigan (secretary), Catherine Smith, Mary Horn, Megan Edwards.

Apologies: Toni Creak (vice-pres), Hazel Craig (vice-pres), Kerrie Challinor (treasurer), Lyndell Osmond, Misha Bevan, Lou Whyte, Sharon Hipwell, Kristy Duncan, Sylvia Lawrence, Elly Turner, Belinda Joliffe,  Pauline Mitchell (principal), Bec Spinks.

Motion: That the minutes of the previous meeting be adopted.

Moved: Catherine Smith
Second: Mary Horn
Carried
Correspondence in: 
Cheque from Kimorn P/L (Brian and Mary Horn) for $995.96 for the 
sale of a school beast

Email from the Federation re insurance renewal, due Aug 1 (online renewal)

Account for health inspection – Dungog Council - $180

Receipt from Norton for 12-month subscription

Fusion Yearbook handbook

Law Sense pamphlet

Father’s Day fundraising 
Correspondence out: 
Invoice/receipt for Kimorn P/L (as requested) + Cattle Club financials
Treasurer’s report (prepared by Kerrie Challinor): The treasurer’s report shows the P&C account had a balance of $4864.91 at the end of June. Canteen account balance $4914.65. Cattle Club $4781.30. Reports attached.
Motion: That the treasurer’s report be adopted.

Moved: Catherine Smith
Second: Megan Edwards
Carried
Principal’s report: No report this month due to Pauline Mitchell being on long service leave.
GENERAL BUSINESS 

POSSIBLE NATIONAL PARK EXCURSION: Megan Edwards spoke of the idea of a whole school excursion to Barrington Tops National Park at the end of Term 4. She would be happy to lead guided walks for the children. Megan to investigate further with Pauline Mitchell.
Motion: That the P&C commit to subsidising buses for the Barrington Tops National Park excursion and providing lunch (if the excursion goes ahead). More details to come.

Moved: Mary Horn
Second: Catherine Smith
Carried 

GARDEN CLUB: Treasurer Kerrie Challinor reported (in writing) that the new Load ‘n’ Go card for the Garden Club had been organised and given to Garden Club co-ordinator Misha Bevan.

 SCHOOL UNIFORM: Julie Hartigan reported the results of the new school shirt survey of parents and students. The school has 46 families and 24 of them (56%) returned surveys. ALL said they would like to see the new green sports shirts become the official everyday school shirt. The school has 72 students and 68 of them (94%) returned surveys. 52 children (76%) said they would like to see the new green sports shirts become the official everyday school shirt. 16 students (24%, including nine students from Year 6) said the shirt should not be adopted.
Motion: That the P&C adopt the new green sports shirt as the official everyday school shirt. The shirt is to be phased in in 2015 and become the official shirt in 2016. The shirts are to be sold at cost price.
Moved: Catherine Smith
Second: Mary Horn
Carried
YEAR 6 GIFT: 
Motion: That the P&C buy the Year 6 students personalised bar keyrings (the same as last year) as a farewell gift. The keyrings cost $20 each and there are 14 Year 6 students.
Moved:  Megan Edwards
Second: Catherine Smith
Carried
Next P&C meeting: Friday, August 15, in the school library at 10am.

Meeting closed: 10.32am to accommodate the Eat It to Beat It program by the NSW Cancer Council.
Minutes taken by: Secretary Julie Hartigan
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